August 18, 2020

The Board of Education of the School District of Marshall met in special session on
Tuesday, August 18, 2020 in the Central Office at 5:30 p.m.

Present: President Erin W.M, Meyer and Members Bryon Jacques, Ellen Lance, Harry
Carrell, Matt Smith, Christy Varner, and Ed Harper, Also Carol Maher, Superintendent of

Schools; and Terry Lorenz, Assistant Superintendent.

Absent: Nomne

On a motion by Mr. Carrell, seconded by Mr. Harper, the agenda was unanimously
approved,

Janet Tilley, from MSBA, conducted an equity study with the board.
Revision of the school calendar was discussed. On a motion by Mr. Harper, seconded by
Mr. Smith, the board approved moving the first day of school to Wednesday, September

2. The motion carried on the following vote:

Ayes: Carrell, Harper, Meyer, Lance, Smith, Varner
Nayes: Jacques

On a motion by Mr. Carrell, seconded by Mr. Jacques, the board adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Ayes: Carrell, Harper, Jacques, Meyer, Lance, Smith, Varner
Nayes: None
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